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2019 February 

 Newsletter  

Last Chance Back Country 

Horsemen 
HORSE TRACKS 

 

MEETING FEBRUARY -6th. 

7:00 pm Montana Wild  

Meeting with the new administration 

Katy Donnelley-President 

Tony Smith-Vice President 

Sue Mohr –Secretary 

Jim Dafler-Treasurer 

Directors– Sherri Lionberger 

                   Kerry Bartlett 

                   Howard Reid 

 

Planning with the Forest Service has been 

delayed, so the 2019 projects are still up in 

the air.  

If you are interested in attending the State 

Convention check the website bchmt.org for 

the details. 

March 1-3 BCHMT State Convention Best 

Western Plus Heritage Inn Great Falls 

LCBCH WEBSITE PAGE 

Lindsay Smith has been working  the 

website page for LCBCH. Last time it 

was updated was 2015 so she is in the 

process of  creating a new one. 

If you have any pictures or information 

she can use please let her know at the 

meeting,.  

Big Thanks to Lindsay for taking on this 

huge task.  

 

OTHER INTERESTING DATES TO 

PUT ON YOU CALENDAR ARE: 

May  21-26—Bishop Calif. 

 BISHOP MULE DAYS (50th.            

 ANNIVERSAY CELEBRATION) 

 

June 7-9  -Whitehall, Mt. 

 Montana mule days 

 

https://goo.gl/maps/6H4iKqqgTHu
https://goo.gl/maps/6H4iKqqgTHu

